
 
 

 

File No. N/4247/2022- MP EKM         

                                                                       05-07-2022 

 

     To, 

Shri. Ashwini Vaishnaw ji, 

Hon’ble Minister of Communications. 

 

 

Respected Ashwini Vaishnaw ji, 

I wish to bring to your kind attention regarding the unsatisfactory 

decisions taken by the Central Government with regard to BSNL, it has 

affected a lot of BSNL executives and non-executives. The non-settlement of 

the pay revision of the executives and wage revision of the non-executives have 

severely affected the situation of the employees, especially based on the 

recommendations of the 3rd pay revision committee.  

Delegates of various employees’ organisations submitted a 

memorandum to me and I am hereby forwarding the same to you for your 

consideration. 

I request you to examine this in detail and take necessary favourable 

action on settlement of third pay revision / wage revision to the executives and 

non-executives of BSNL at the earliest. 

 Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Hibi Eden 

 

 


